FM Muskie, Inc. Officers

President

Mark Stenger

47629 353rd Ave.

Frazee, MN. 56544

218-342-2743

E-mail: stenger@eot.com

Vice President
Chris Schrom

513 12th St. E.

West Fargo, ND. 58078

701-282-3920

E-mail: f11bmb@aol.com

2nd Vice President
Brad Waldera 

915 8th Ave. N.

Wahpeton, ND. 58075

701-642-1952

E-mail: bradwaldera@yahoo.com

Secretary
Shawn Earley

3220 12th St S, Apt 205

Moorhead, MN 56560

218-287-8825

E-mail: musky_45@yahoo.com

Treasurer
Rick Eagleson

1521 S 12th St

Fargo, ND 58103

701-235-6536

RVP
Brett Waldera

2706 12th St. S.

Fargo, ND. 58103

701-298-9032

E-mail: bjwaldera@i29.net

Board of Directors

Ed Sweeney – 701-282-6000

Bud Anderson- 320-762-9977

Paul Haug – 701-280-2755

Jo Trustem-

Joe Hardy – 320-763-7755

Dan Trustem-

Brian Grote – 218-790-0275

Ron Teschner- 701-642-3368

Newsletter Editor/Publisher Club Photographer

       2nd Vice President

Research Director

Chapter News Writer

Brad Waldera

At our last meeting: Brett Waldera began his last meeting as acting President, by talking about the 2006 Chapter Challunge. He mentioned that he had visited McQuoid’s Resort on Mille Lacs Lake, and was very pleased with what they had to offer. The F-M Chapter will probably have room for at least two teams. We’ll have more information available at future meetings.

The F-M Chapter logo is still being finalized, and we should have a version available soon. We’ll then need to decide on what merchandise to order.

Brian Grote gave an update on the Minnesota Muskie Alliance. He stated that their last meeting had gone very well. The Brainerd Chapter of MI is trying to get Muskies in Gull Lake. Speaking of the Brainerd Chapter, their Muskie Release Video should be done soon. They only need to wait for the MN DNR to do their part. Brian mentioned that a few years ago, the number of Minnesota fishermen targeting Muskies was around 2.3%. That number has now risen to around 7.8%. He also said the Alliance has meetings coming up in January, and February. Talk to Brian to get the details of the when & where. 

Brett stated that in the new Minnesota Fishing Regulations handbook, the “Know the difference” page will now be in color. This is a direct result of the Minnesota Muskie Alliance, and we thank them for achieving this.

Our largest fundraiser of the year, Angler’s Night, will be held on February 9th. All F-M members are asked to take a minimum of 5 tickets to sell. Cotact Paul Haug at 701-280-2755 to get your tickets, if you were not able to get to the December Meeting. Please make every effort to sell at least 5 tickets. We’d like to keep this event as profitable as it’s always been. We could also use some more donations. Donations of money are always welcome, as we can purchase event-oriented merchandise ourselves.

We had our yearly election of officers and board members. Mr. Mark Stenger will now be presiding over our monthly meetings as President. To the left, you’ll notice the rest of the newly elected. Congratulations everybody.

The Fargo-Moorhead Chapter will be hosting the Fall Board Meeting for the International. It will be held on October 28th, and be based out of the Detroit Lakes Holiday Inn.

For the past three years, the Fargo-Moorhead Chapter of Muskies Inc has had a collage done in Muskie magazine of some of our best catches of the year. If you caught a 50+ inch fish this year, your personal best, or even if it’s just a nice looking picture, please send me a photo, or bring one to a meeting. I’d also like ALL JUNIOR MEMBERS to send me a photo. Please send the photos as soon as possible.

At the next meeting: Dan Craven, a Leech Lake guide, and contributing writer to In-Fisherman Magazine, will be our guest speaker. Check below the President’s Message for future speaker information.  Also, be sure to make it to the meeting to pick up your Angler’s Night tickets.
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	President’s Message





Happy New Year to everyone,


To all members who did not already know, I am Mark Stenger, the new President of F-M Muskies.





I would like to thank everyone who had confidence in me to do this job, but I am not as knowledgeable as Brett was with connections and the running of Muskies Inc. to do this job alone. I will be asking for help. If anyone has suggestions on how I can do this job better, please don’t hesitate to let me know. Please remember that I have big shoes to fill, as Brett did such a good job.





Congratulations to all the other Officers and Board members who have also offered their talents to make F-M Muskies the best Chapter.





Our Chili feed and tackle auction went great, and it was a good time. The lure auction gave us all the opportunity to take home a little bit of Al Skaar and his legacy. A big thank you to Brian for auctioning off the items.





I would like to thank Henry Drewes of the MN DNR, and Terry Steinwand from ND Game and Fish for keeping us informed about the Musky programs in Minnesota and North Dakota.





Our next meeting will be on January 23rd. Let’s please try and sell tickets for Angler’s Night, and if you haven’t, pick up your tickets at the meeting. This is our big fundraiser, and we need everyone’s help.





Mark Stenger, President.
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Upcoming Events:





January 23- Regular meeting at West Fargo VFW 7:30   





February 27- Regular meeting at West Fargo VFW 7:30.





March 10-12- Minnesota Muskie Expo. National Sport Center in Blaine, MN. 105th & Central Ave. NE. 


This is an awesome show, and I suggest going to everybody. You’ll be glad you did.











